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2nd SC meeting 

2 
nd SC meeting was held on Lamia (Greece) on 11th  of September 2020. There 

were not attended all projects partners due to the epidemiological situation. 

To those partners who didn’t manage to attend meeting were being given the 

ability to participate remotely. Thus, while KCZIA (Poland – Coordinator) were been 

represented by Krzysztof Karkowski and Dorota Karkowska, ECAN (United Kingdom) 

from Nishaharan Vaithilingam, ZAT (Bulgaria) from Zornitsa Sergeeva Staneva, Ivana 

Petrova Tsvetkova and Miglena Avramova Molhova-Vladova, LabSTEM (Greece) from 

Ioannis Dimos and Anastasia Samara, partners who participated remotely were Car-

men Sonia Duse and Dan Maniu Duse from ULBS (Romania), Leticia Rodeño  from 

MC2020 (Spain) and Nicolae - Cristian Timofticiuc from EuroEd (Romania). 

Actually, this was a blended type of meeting that came to fulfill new challenges arised 

from Covid-19 pandemic situation.  
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The first mixed meeting was opened by Ioannis Dimos (LabSTEM) and Krzysztof Karkowski 

(KCZIA). All participants were satisfied with the project meeting.  

The partners presented their 

activities between the meetings. 

The Partners  also shared their 

experiences from the blockade 

period. 

Despite the unfavorable situation, 

the partners worked intensively 

on the implementation of the 

handbook - "Art against bullying - 

how to use art in anti-bullying 

activities for children? ".  Carmen Duse (ULBS) presented the results of this work. 

Project progress 
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E-Learning Courses 

D 
uring the meeting, decisions were made to prepare an open e-learning 

course. First of all, the project partners divided the tasks for preparing the 

course content. All partners agreed that the course should have an interac-

tive form.  

The substantive part of the training, as well as the technical part of the course will be 

prepared with a view to difficulties in the implementation of pilot training caused by 

covid-19. 

T 
his was the first blended style meeting.  All partners agreed on the need to in-

tensify the dissemination process of the project as well as to include people, or-

ganizations, institutions etc. related to the fight against harassment. The results 

will be presented on the open youtube channel. 

 

C 
losing, everybody expressed their hope for an opportunity to meet in Sibiu, 

Romania in February 2021.  

Conclusions 

art-against-bullying.eu 


